COVID - 19
Safety Standards

Please read
before entering
our facility.

For the safety of our clients and our staff, please do
not enter our clinic if any of the following apply. Feel
free to return to your car, call us at 636-583-2858, and
‘we will come out to the car to bring your companion

into the clinic. The doctor will then call you to discuss
your pet.

If you have a fever or have been exposed to someone who does

If you have a cough or have been exposed to someone who does
If you have traveled, by air, within the past two weeks

If you have been out of the country or on a cruise ship in the past
two weeks

If you have been exposed to someone who is symptomatic

If you have visited a high infection area of the United States

We are happy to treat your companion but, for everyone’s protection,
please wait in your car.




